
 

This week in Reception 

December 6th – 10th 2021 

                     
 

          Other Areas of Learning     
       

We have spent three days this week filming the songs and 
dances for Christmas movie!  

The children have been so good at waiting for their starring 
moments, sitting patiently and quietly!  

They have sung beautifully and we are sure they will make 
you all very proud!! 

We have also taken photographs which you can buy – if 
you’re quick!! 

 
We have used a variety of tools, techniques, media and 
materials to create a seasonal card to help our families 

celebrate this festive season. 
.  
 
 

Mathematics  

 
We have all been practising counting this week, first to the biggest number we can 

count to, then counting out numbers of small objects.  
We have also been reading numerals. 

There are also lots of number games for us to play on the interactive whiteboard. 
 

Literacy  
 

This is our last week of guided group work before the holiday.  
Everyone has read an Oxford Reading Tree or Big Cat Phonics reading book. 
The group writing task has been to write a message for their Christmas cards. 

We have also played some letters and sounds games. 
 

 
 

 

This week we have been filming our Christmas movie! 


